getting their cases settled before such Lok Adalat would be received up
to 4 - 00 p.m. on Monday, the 7th December, 2015 at the Front Office
of the HCLSC located in the Ground Floor in the Centenary Building,

considered for the next Lok Adalat keeping in view the time taken to

By Order,
Dated, Calcutta
21st November, 2015
Sd./-
N\ Secretary,

‘High Court Legal Services Committee, Calcutta.



